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drinkstoneclerk@gmail.com

From: Philip Roper <phil@indigoross.co.uk>
Sent: 16 October 2024 08:35
To: drinkstoneclerk@gmail.com
Cc: michael@innov8workshops.com
Subject: Re: new website

Good Moring Michael 
 
Hope all is well with you 
 
Yes, of course, we would be very happy to produce a site for you 
 
I would estimate the cost to be £2500 - £3000 plus VAT 
 
If this is of interest I would be very happy to put a proposal together  
 
Look forward to hearing from you 
 
 
Kind Regards 
  

Phil Roper 
Managing Director 
  
01787 880 260 
www.indigoross.co.uk 
  
Spectrum House, Woodhall Business Park,  
Sudbury, Suffolk CO10 1WH 
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From: drinkstoneclerk@gmail.com <drinkstoneclerk@gmail.com> 
Date: Monday, 14 October 2024 at 11:33 
To: phil@indigoross.co.uk <phil@indigoross.co.uk> 
Cc: michael@innov8workshops.com <michael@innov8workshops.com> 
Subject: new website 

Phil, 
  
As well as innov8 I am clerk at Drinkstone Village 
  
We need a new website – see current one  Drinkstone Parish Council – Working for the village 
(drinkstonevillage.co.uk) 
  
I believe the platform is wordpress – is this one that you build with? 
  
The sort of site that I want can be seen here:                   www.longridge-tc.gov.uk 
  
I manage data on the website by using filezilla 
  
Would you be interested in quoting? 
  
Michael Walton 
Clerk & RFO 
Drinkstone Parish Council 
E-mail:   drinkstoneclerk@gmail.com 
Tel:   07950 763665 
  


